
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Fourth Grader, 
 
 Welcome to Fourth Grade! I am so excited to welcome you to our class 
and community! My name is Mrs. Hutchinson and I will be your teacher this 
year. I hope you are enjoying your summer vacation as much as I am! This 
summer I spent a ton of time with family and friends, and even had the 
chance to travel to the Jersey shore, North Carolina, Italy, and Switzerland!  
 
 This will be my eighth year in Central Bucks School District, and my 
seventh year at Warwick Elementary. In addition to teaching fourth grade, I 
have also taught second and third grade! When I’m not at school, I like to 
spend my time reading Harry Potter, playing with my dog Sawyer, kayaking, 
and traveling. I also love to go for walks and watch Penn State football in the 
fall!  

 
Fourth grade is a wonderful year full of fun ideas and new concepts to 

explore! I am looking forward to learning with you throughout the school year!   
 

The first day of school is Tuesday, September 5. Until then, spend your 
time soaking up the sun and reading some good books ☺ Feel free to email me 
at khutchinson@cbsd.org to introduce yourself and tell me about your 
summer! I’ll see you soon!  

 

Love,  

Mrs. Hutchinson    
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